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10th October 2007

To All NSWPA Clubs
Dear Clubs, Club Presidents and Affiliated Members of the NSWPA and their Delegates
Proposed Changes to the NSWPA Constitution

For decision at the AGM on 9 November 2007

Times have changed since the NSWPA’s Constitution was drafted in the early ‘70s.  

Over recent years it has become increasingly clear that the Constitution is outdated and needs to be changed to better represent the best interests of our broader polo community. 
Our overseas counterparts (Hurlingham and USPA) have also had to tackle and manage similar issues.  We have drawn on their experience and recommendations which are reflected in the attached proposed changes.

The Board has approved these changes and we now need your support.  
We ask you to read the attached document carefully.  If you are in favour, we ask you to authorize your delegate to vote YES at the AGM which is scheduled for 9 November 2007.

If you have any questions about the changes and their effect, we would welcome your advance enquiry so that we can explain the rationale that underpins this need for change.  
Ideally we would like all Clubs and their delegates to be fully briefed in advance of the meeting so that this Agenda item can be dealt with in an efficient and timely manner on the day.  
Please direct any questions to:
	Leon Reardon, Chairman of NSWPA Governance Committee
	leon@sagecapital.net.au
	0413 442 255

	Marlene MacFarlane
	mmacf@bigpond.net.au
	0418 252 217

	Sam Ballas
	sballas@folly.com.au
	0409 360 361

	Wallace Ashton
	wal@lifestylefarms.com.au
	0418 288 687

	Graham McGregor
	dirdev@kings.edu.au
	0413 517 300


Yours sincerely
Leon Reardon

Director, NSW Polo Association
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